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Issue 84; 02.11.23                                                                email; FPTA@frimley.surrey.sch.uk 

Facebook; Frimley Church of England Junior School PTA 

 Hello!  
 

Thank you to all of you who supported the disco before half term – it was another busy one!  Thanks 
to all our parent helpers and wonderful teachers.  Expenses still need sorting out, but it looks like we 
raised nearly £2000! ☺ 
 

 
 

!! Upcoming events !!  
 

06.11.23 Deadline to order charity Christmas card items. 

06.11.23 PTA meeting 19.00 on Zoom – everyone welcome! Contact for the code. 

24.11.23 Second hand uniform sale 15.25 on the Astro turf 

11.12.23 Christmas Fair and Carols around the Tree 15.25 – 1715 – more details soon!   

 

 

 

 

Christmas Raffle 
 

Wow, wow, wow – we have some fantastic prizes for our raffle!!   

First prize is a £300 John Lewis voucher, kindly donated by Hamilton’s Property Services.  We’ve got 

£100 One4all voucher from ATC MOT Centre Ltd. Then we have M & S hampers, beauty vouchers, 

holiday club places, gym membership, cakes, books, a carpet clean and even a will writing 

service!  We’ve been blown away by the generosity of local businesses!   

Tickets will hopefully be given out by the end of next week so keep a look out in your child’s bag! 
 

 

Regular items  
(fundraise with minimal effort!) 

 

• Easyfundraising (https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/frimleyjuniorschool/) 

• Surrey Heath Lottery (https://www.surreyheathlottery.co.uk/support/frimley-c-of-e-pta) 

• Buying/ selling on our Facebook marketplace – please join; 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213357196894746/?ref=share 

• Donate clothes and shoes to our clothes bank – situated in the Year 3 car park.  All clothing in 

any state is acceptable. 
 

 

Charity Christmas Cards 
 

If your child handed in a completed Christmas card template before half term, you should now 
have received an email and text message from Xmas4schools (https://xmas4schools.co.uk).  If you 

haven’t, please check your junk folder but then let us know.  The portal for ordering cards and other 

items is only open until Monday 6th November!!  So be quick! Each item purchased results in a 
donation to the school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help! 
 

We need lots of help at the Christmas Fair on Monday 11th December.  Please email, message or 
comment on Facebook if you can help on a stall or prepare food for just 30 minutes at the event.  

We would also like two (or more) parents for each year group to run a game for the children 
outside.  These games were very popular last year, especially the Year 6 ‘beat the goalie’, so we 
would really like to do them again.  We have various games that can be used or you can come 
up with something new. 
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